
Schoolyard  Update

|

Food and Refreshments will be served 
by

Hope Homeless Ministries & Temple University

if you are interested in volunteering 
please call 

Danita Bates 267-726-5822
or email Lois Brink
brinklois7@gmail.com

STAY INFORMED 

for all event updates and information visit us on facebook 

https://www.facebook.com/DuckeryAdvocates/

PLEASE COME TO OUR

TANNER G. DUCKREY 
Community Meeting

Phase one of the schoolyard is complete now we are ready for 
our next Phase for the 
Duckrey Schoolyard !

Thursday, February 7th | 6:00 PM - 7:30 PM
Winchester Recreation Center

2332 N. 15th St 




